
The VIII Meeting of the Permanent Consultative Committee I: Telecommunications, 
 
DECIDES: 
 
 

PCC.I/DEC. 38 (VIII-06) 1 To instruct the Executive Secretary of CITEL to forward to the Member 
States Administrations and to the Associate members of PCC.I, the 
Questionnaire on telecommunications fraud contained in document 
CCP.I-TEL/doc.790/06 rev.3. Each Administration is also required to 
inform of a contact point in order to facilitate follow-up.  This 
information should be sent to Mr. Giovani Mancilla Gaona, Rapporteur 
on the matter (giovani.mancill@telecom.net.co), with a copy to the 
CITEL Secretariat (citel@oas.org),in keeping with the dates established 
in the chronogram contained in that document.  
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